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COMMONWEJ\L'.lll EDISON CCMPANY 

Dr. Richard L. Doan 
Director, Division of Reactor Licensing 
U.S. Atomic t:nergy Commission 
Wa~hington, D. C. 

Dear Dr. Doan: 

August 12, 1966 

On July 28, 1966, F. A. Hollenbach of General Electric Company 
submitted to Mr~ E. Cose, Division oE Reactor Licensing thirty copies 
of the JcaEt uf the dcsc1~i.ptiu11 and ev~1luation of Dresden Unit 3 
emergency core cqbling provisions tu pec~it review prior to the meet­
ing of the Advi.so1~y Con11n:i.ttee on Reactor Safeguards on August 5, 1966. 
In response to certain questions raised at such meeting, Mr. Hollenbach 
submitted on August 12, 1966, further description and evaluation of the 
emergency core cooling systems for Dresden Unit 3, including certain 
changes in the system previously reviewed. The changes reflected in 
the August 12 submittal were the subject of discussion during the 
Augµst 12, 1966 meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, 

Commonwealth Edison Company now requests that such July 28 submittal 
as modified by the August 12 submittal be accepted and considered as 
Amendment No. 5 to the Plant Design and Analysis Report for Dresden 
Unit 3 filed herein. ·Additional copies of such amendment No. 5 as re­
quired by 10 CFR Part 50 are being sent to the Corrunission under separate 
cover. 

Subscribed and sworn to 
before me this 12th day 

of August, 1966. 
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Notari Public 

Very truly yours, 

H~ -Iosl_i,ri / · 
Vi'ce-Presi<lent .. 
Commonwealth Edison Company 




